Dear Fellow SRS Members,

We had a successful launch of the Remisier Development Programme (RDP) on 30th September 2024.

I'm pleased to attach herewith the various mainstream media coverage of the RDP Launch for your reading pleasure. It has certainly uplifted the image of Remisiers who are certainly providing a useful service to clients.

I encourage you'll to sign-up for the 3 IBF Accredited training courses specially curated for Remisiers. Please access our Website www.remisiers.org under "Training" to indicate your interest.

I'm confident that after attending these courses, our clients would appreciate the value-added services provided by Remisiers.

Cheers and Have A Nice day!

Warmest regards,

S Nallakaruppan President The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)